
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: July 24, 2024 
 
Re: Recommendation – NJMVC 
 
 
Recommend Board approval of the following resolution: 
 
WHEREAS, the Glassboro Board of Education acknowledges that from time to time, 
paperwork concerning its motor vehicles must be completed and delivered in person to 
the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission ("NJMVC"); and 
 
WHEREAS, the Board desires to appoint the Business Administrator, the Business Office 
Secretary, and the Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds as its authorized representatives 
to complete, sign and deliver paperwork regarding District vehicles on behalf of the 
Glassboro Board of Education to the NJMVC, for the period of July 1, 2024 through June 
30, 2025; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, the Glassboro Board of Education resolves to appoint the Business 
Administrator and the Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds as its authorized 
representatives, for the completion and delivery of any necessary paperwork regarding 
District vehicles to the NJMVC. 
 
  
 
 
 
 


